
Dear Karen and CHICA-Canada members, 
 
Thank you so much for your good wishes for my recovery.  I am doing 
very well and looking forward to experiencing the best from our health 
care system!!  I have ample supplies of Virox and a lovely gift basket 
from PIDAC that includes everything from chocolates to infection 
control equipment! 
 
Anyway, I remember warmly my remarks at your last annual conference in  
London, and hope that someday our paths will cross again. 
 
With kind personal regards and best wishes for 2007, 
 
Sheela 
 


